Sign-ups open for Kentucky Forest Leadership Program
Source: Laurie Thomas, extension forester	
Senior 4-H’ers who are interested in the environment and think they may want to pursue an environmental-related career should check out the Kentucky Forest Leadership Program.
The weeklong, intensive summer program is taking signups now through May 21 and is open to youth who are currently in high school. Enrollment is limited this year due to COVID-19 guidelines, so register early.
During the week of June 6-11, young people can immerse themselves in the state’s natural environment while they live, work and play at the University of Kentucky’s Robinson Forest. Young people can choose to focus on either entomology, forestry or wildlife during the week. All programs are taught by forestry, entomology, wildlife and natural resources professionals from UK, the Kentucky Division of Forestry, Kentucky Division of Conservation and the Kentucky Division of Fish and Wildlife Resources. 
Interested young people can find out more information and apply on the program’s website https://kflp.ca.uky.edu/ or by contacting the (COUNTY NAME) office of the UK Cooperative Extension Service. Students will need a recommendation from their high school guidance counselor or principal for the application. There is a fee to participate in the program, and scholarships are available.
Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of economic or social status and will not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, political belief, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expressions, pregnancy, marital status, genetic information, age, veteran status, or physical or mental disability. 
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